
Class 2 

Curriculum Newsletter 

Welcome back, I hope everybody had a wonderful Christmas holiday. 

This term our topic will be Leaders and their Legacy with a focus on Queen Victoria. We will cover many areas 

of the curriculum throughout this. Please see below an overview of what we will be studying over the Spring 

term. 

Maths 
 

We will be focusing on Multiplication and Division 
and money in Spring 1. In Spring 2, we will be 

focusing on length, height, mass, capacity, 
temperature and volume. 

Art and Design 
 

We will be learning about texture and form. The 
children will have the opportunity to develop their 
understanding and skills of creating pottery designs 

with clay as part of our study of the craft maker, 
Clarice Cliff 

Geography  
 

The children will identify seasonal and daily 
weather patterns in the UK and the location of hot 

and cold areas of the world in relation to the 
Equator and the North and South Poles. 

 

Science 
 

We will be studying the 
topics of everyday materials 

and their uses during the 
Spring term. 

 

Reading 
 

Children will develop 
their reading skills 
reading a range of 

texts and furthering 
their understanding 

with a variety of follow 
up activities. 

Music 
 

We will be studying musical 
vocabulary in Spring 1 and  

Timbre and Rhythmic Patterns 
in Spring 2. 

Computing 
 

We will be 
learning about 

the importance of 
staying safe 

online through e-
safety.   

 

PE 
 

P.E. for Spring 1 will be First Step Sports on a 
Wednesday which will have a club available.  

P.E for Spring 2 will be Hull FC on a Thursday which 
will have a club available.   

RE 
 

In Spring 1, we will be learning the topic ‘Worship’ 
with a link to Islam. In Spring 2 we will study the 
topic ‘What is the Good news that Jesus Brings?’  

from Understanding Christianity. 

History 
 

We will learn about the Victorian era with a key focus 
on the study of Queen Victoria including her reign and 

the impact this has had on the present day.  

Writing  
 

We will be studying a range of stories including Rooster Wore Skinny Jeans by Jesse Miller and Beegu by 
Alexis Deacon across the Spring term. Your child will develop their writing skills including: Planning, drafting, 

evaluating, editing and proof-reading their writing and applying vocabulary, grammar and punctuation 
through the forms of recounts, instructional writing, persuasion and many more.  

 


